
MINUTES of the ANNUAL PARISH MEETING of Hough on the Hill, Brandon and Gelston held on 

Thursday 15th March 2018 at 7 pm at All Saints Church, Hough on the Hill. 

Present: Cllr Kingscott (RK) (in the Chair), Cllrs Miley (PM), Milnes (PeM), Morgan(SM) and Nevin 

(SN), Dist Cllr B Sampson and one member of the public. 

1. Apologies Cllr Rhymer and Cty Cllr Maughan.  

2. The minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held in 2017 were read and approved and it was 

unanimously agreed, that they be signed. 

3. The Chairman gave his report and a copy is attached to these minutes. 

4. The Clerk/RFO gave a financial report and a copy is attached to these minutes. 

5. SM gave a report on the Charity.  See note attached to these minutes. 

6. SM gave a report from the Church- a copy is attached to these minutes. 

 

7. Diane Hansen, Head of Engagement and Inclusion at South West Lincolnshire Clinical 

Commissioning Group gave a presentation of their 5 year plan for Sustainability and 

Transformation (2016 – 2021). Their aim is to try and keep things local and to use hospitals 

as a last resort – there is a huge shortfall in the number of staff required, in all areas.  

Various ideas are being considered such as triage at hospitals in an endeavour to avoid 

admissions into hospital. Some people don’t understand the system and seem to clog up       

A & E departments rather than see a GP or dial 111.  There are a number of different IT 

systems which do not talk to each other and they are piloting a system to get over this issue. 

A suggestion was made that perhaps apprenticeships for nurses would be a better option 

than graduates as nurses; also that partners of RAF personnel were, historically, quite often 

nurses and perhaps this could be investigated through the RAF. 

 

8. There were no other matters raised and the member of the public did not raise any 

questions. 

 

Meeting closed at 7.37 pm. 

 

 

 


